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News Letter 

  

CAREERS ASSEMBLY (y12+13) FOR TERM 2 
1. RealTalk- Wednesday 24 May. Mike Turinsky – Howick Local Board member COMPULSORY 
2. Careers Meeting – 12:50pm – 1.40pm Wednesday 31 May, TBA 
3. Careers Meeting – 12.50pm -1.40pm Wednesday 7 June, TBA 
4. Careers Assembly – 8.40-9.10am Wednesday 14 June in auditorium. TBA  

 
  

OPEN DAYS AND INFORMATION EVENINGS 
 

1. University of Otago – Faculty of Law 
 
Students are invited to attend the law career function that will be hosted at the Rydges Hotel 

in Auckland on Monday 19 June, from 7.00pm - 9.00pm. 

 

The structure of the Otago law degree and the career opportunities the degree offers will be 

explained.  These career opportunities are not limited to legal practice but range widely from 

business, through government departments to working for international 

organisations.  Practical examples of how the law is taught will be a major feature of the 

session.   

 

The career function is open to Year 12 and 13 students who have not yet decided what they 

would like to do in life, but feel that a tertiary education is an important next step.  Parents 

are also invited to attend. 

 
2. Whitecliffe- College of Art and Design 

 

 

http://otago.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8a2542e8c0a660200a9e92c01&id=8d90937d57&e=80e05db584


University of Auckland 
 

 
 
 

SCHOLARSHIPS 

Laidlaw College 

One year full-fees scholarship for exemplary young people to train as Primary School 
Teachers. 

Applicants must be in y13 at the time of the application and achieve UE by the end of year 
13. Applicants must meet the entrance criteria for Laidlaw’s Bachelor of Teaching 
programme and have an active Christian faith. 

 



EXPERIENCE DAYS 

MIT 

Manukau Institute of Technology will be holding experience days in the following areas. 

These days are free of charge and have been designed to give interested students an insight into these 

programmes at Manukau Institute of Technology. 

Registrations are open to Year 12 and 13 students see Mrs Narayan or Mrs Symons if you wish to attend one 
of these experience days 

 



 

QUOTE: 

"Problems are not stop signs, they are guidelines." - Robert H. Schuller 


